
Industry Advisory from the  

Building & Safety Department 

 

 System Maintenance 

 

September 21, 2020 
 

Effective Thursday September 24, 2020 at 5:30 p.m., all online services, such as permit applications, 

plan submittals, inspection scheduling, payments and status verifications will not be available due to 

maintenance to our system.  Inspections completed on Friday September 25, 2020 will be posted on 

Monday September 28, 2020.  Inspections needed for Friday September 25th and Monday September 

28th should be scheduled before the system is taken down on Thursday.  It is anticipated that all services 

will be available by Saturday September 26, 2020. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact us at (702) 229-6251, or email me, at 

mcunningham@lasvegasnevada.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
Michael Cunningham, P.E. 

Deputy Building and Safety Director 

City of Las Vegas 

Building and Safety Department 

mailto:mcunningham@lasvegasnevada.gov

